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Ed Honorary Plans
Summer Program

Pi Lambda Theta, national edu-
cation honorary society for wo-
men has planned a summer pro-
gram of meetings for members
of the local chapter and guest
members who may be on campus
for the summer sessions.

A chart has been placed in
the care of Mrs. Anna B. Serle,
hostess in Simmons Hail on
which all guest members are ask-
ed to place their names and local
addresses so that the local chap-
ter may know they are here.
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Doan Receives
Borden Award

Frances Janney Doan, profes-
sor of dairy manufacturing, last
week was named recipient of
one of two Borden Awards, the
highest awards given in the field
of dairy science.

A pioneer in the study of
homogenization, Professor Doan
has been conducting research on
this process, as applied to milk
and cream, for more than 22
years. During recent years, he
has become interested in improv-
ing the nutritional value of eva-
porated milk and has conducted
fundamental research on the as-
corbic acid content of this pro-
duct.

He also has been instrumental
in development and applying
techniques for the analysis of
milk and milk products.

Contributions
Among his contributions in

this field is the colorimetric
picric acid method for measuring
loctose in milk, the application of
a modified direct microscopic
method for the bacterial analysis
of milk, and a rapid drying
method for determining the so-
lids content of milk products by
the use of forced, heated air.

Long recognized as an out-
standing teacher and counselor
of research men, Professor Doan
has done much to stimulate think-
ing along research lines. He re-
ceived both his undergraduate
and graduate training in his home
state at the College, and has
been teaching here since 1925.

Penn States will meet new-
comers in the first four games on
its 1949 football schedule.

Murray Award
A scholarship, amounting to

$3OO per semester, has been estab-
lished at the College by Clairton
Local 1557, United Steelworkers
of America, James Milholland,
acting president of the College,
announced recently.

Known as the Philip Murray
Scholarship Award, it was estab-
lished “in recognition of his out-
standing service to his fellow
men.”

In order to be eligible for the
scholarship, a prospective student
must be a member or the son,
daughter, brother, sister, or ward
of a member of the Clairton lo-
cal, and must meet requirements
set by the College for admission
into one of the undergraduate
schools. Only students graduating
in the upper two-fifth of their
high school classes are eligible
and evidence of social responsi-
bility and capacity for leadership
will be considered in making the
selection.

The scholarship would require
the student to maintain a schol-
astic average of at least 1.5. Also,
the student must participate in
one or more extra-curricular ac-
tivities.

Date Set for
Heller Hearing

The hearing of Alvin J. Heller,
arts and letters senior, charged
with violation of Borough Ordi-
nance No. 274 prohibiting dis-
tribution of commercial handbills
and circulars, has been set at 4:30
p.m. July 5 before Burgess Albert
E. Yougel at the Borough Build-
ing.

Heller, an officer of the Com-
munist Party Student Club of
State College, was arrested May
13 by Borough Police Chief John
R. Juba on information signed be-
fore Burgess Yougel. His hearing
had originally been scheduled for
May 21, but he had been granted
an extension of time to obtain
counsel.

GAREY BEAUTE SALON
Each Customer Receives

Individual Attention by an
Artistic Operator

Glennland Bldg. Phone 207

According to the information
Heller was charged with violating
the ordinance by distributing
handbills at the comer of College
avenue and Allen street. Fine for
conviction is from $1 to $5O, or
a jail sentence up to 30 days.

Heller said he would fight the
case on the basis of Section 2 of
the ordinance which says in part,
“Nothing contained in this ordi-
nance shall be deemed ...to
prevent the lawful distribution of
anything other than commercial
and business advertising matter.”

Enlarge Stands
New construction will double

Penn State’s football seating
capacity for the 1949 season.

Behrmann
Award

Ed Workshop
Hears Mohr

Pollock Road Shut

New Scholarship, Award Established

As a memorial to Jerone N.
Behrmann, Philadelphia, friends
and neighbors of the former Penn
State student have established
the Jerone N. Behrmann Schol-
arship Award at the College.

Behrmann, who received his
bachelor of science degree a year
ago, died on October 7, 1948, of
leukemia. He had been enrolled
as a graduate student in meteor-
olgy at the College.

The scholarship provides for an
award of $lOO to be made each
year to a graduating senior in the
School of Mineral Industries. Se-
lection is made on the basis of
character, personality, and schol-
arship, with students in meteor-
ology having preference. The stu-
dent must plan to continue in
graduate work at the College.

Robert E. Caffrey, of Scranton,
who was graduated from the Col-
lege on June 6, was named first
recipient of the award. He will
spend the summer with the Bab-cock and Wilcox Co., returning to
the College in the Fall to begin
work on his master’s degree in
metallurgy. From 1939 to 1941,
Caffrey was employed as labora-
tory assistant by the Scranton
Technical High School, from
which he was graduated. He en-tered the College in 1945 after
spending three years with the U.S. Army Ordnance Department in
the South Pacific.

Dr. Walter Mohr, head of thedepartment of social studies at
the George School, used as his
topic “Why Are We Here?” in
presenting the opening lecture of
the Pennsylvania Workshop in
Education last night.

The workshop, designed to give
teachers an insight into , some of
the current local and national
problems now confronting our
educational programs, in its
tenth summer at the College. Co-
ordinator of the program is Mary
Jane Wyland, professor of edu-
cation here.

Hetzel Award

On Sale at TUB

Thirteen speakers already have
been named and three others will
be supplied to fill the schedule.

Major L. D. Gresh, U. S. Army,
today will discuss educational re-
construction in Germany. To-
morrow Dr. Ira De. Reid, pro-
fessor of sociology at Haverford
College will speak on “The
Teacher as Sociologist.” “The
Challenge of Youth” will be the
topic of Dr. Floyd Cromwell,
state director of guidance in
Maryland, when he speaks July
5.

All lectures are open to the
public and are presented in Room
3, Carnegie Hall at 11 a. m.

To Through Traffic
Due to construction work, Pol-

lock Road on the campus will be
closed to through traffic, begin-
ning today, George Ebert, direc-
tor of the physical plant, said yes-
terday.

The 12-foot ditch for the storm
sewer will cross the road at the
Mineral Industries building,
blocking traffic at that point.

To facilitate traffic to central
campus buildings and parking
areas, two-way traffic with no
parking will be placed in effect
on Pollock Road, Ebert explained.

Persons using the parking area
north of Osmond Lab, for exam-
ple, should enter Pollock Road
from Shortlidge Road on East
Campus.

An annual award, to be known
as the Ralph Dorn Hetzel Award
in honor of the late President
Hetzel, has been established at
the College, by Mrs. Estelle H.
Hetzel, wife of the former 1 presi-
dent.

The award, which consists of a
cash prize and a certificate, will
be awarded each year to the sen-
ior class member “whose achieve-
ment scholastically and in other
activities of college life gives the
highest promise of that kind of
useful citizenship in national life
expounded by President Hetzel.’'
The purpose of the award is to
encourage the kind of achieve-
ment President Hetzel believed
in.”

The amount of the award would
be the annual return on $2,000,
and in order that the award may
begin this year, an additional
amount for the first award has
been provided.

Home Ec Forum
Begins Today

Dr. William M. Smith, Jr., as-
sociate professor of family re-
lationships at the College, will
present the first in a series of
six lectures of the Home Econ-
omics Forum in Home Economics
building at 4 o’clock this after-
noon.

Speaking on “The National
Family Life Conference and You,,’
Dr.‘ Smith will discuss the im-
plications of the national con-
ference for individuals and agen-
cies at the community level, who
are concerned about family liv-
ing.

The Forum will present a lec-
ture each Wednesday afternoon.
All will be open to the public.

Dally Newspapers

The Student News Agency will
provide both daily ana Sunday
papers on campus, although
forced to curtail the delivery pro-
gram begun during the past year,
according to George W. Smith,
manager. •

Daily, New York, Philadelphia
and Pittsburgh papers are on sale
in the TUB and delivery is avail-
able to Windcrest and Eastview
Terrace, however there is a 2
cent service charge for Sunday
delivery to both sections.

Sunday papers are on sale in
the Windcrest Community Hall
and delivery will continue in
Eastview Terrace.

Agents are needed for Atherton
and Simmons Halls during the
Main Session, starting July 10.
Interested students should call at
the Student Employment office in
the TUB.

For further information about
the Student News agency, call
6711 ext. 212 or 7093 or 6607.

College Announces
Foreign Awards

The College will provide
scholarships for four foreign stu-
dents next fall, James Milholland,
acting president, has announced.

Two of the awards will be
made to displaced persons. One
will be sponsored by the Penn
State branch of the National Stu-
dent Association with the co-
operation of Interfraternity Coun-
cil, while the other will be spon-
sored by the Lutheran Student
Association.

Two other foreign students will
be brought to the College by the
American Military Government,
and will be sponsored here by
Alpha Zeta and Delta Theta Sig-
ma, agricultural fraternities.

M*®

THURSDAY NITE, JUNE 30

DANCING 9 TILL 1
Admission $2.00 plus tax

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 29, 1949

VISIT - - -

Campus
Restaurant

Corner Pugh
& E. College RENT A BIKE

4<H G. College Avsmm

HECLA PARK
SEVEN MH.ES EAST OF BBLLEFONVE

ON ROUTE 64

Ave.
PHONG m*

HOURS 1 TO 9 DAILY
OTHER HOURS BY APPOtfMi

MARRY HUNfEft


